Renfrewshire
Council

Children's Services

Dear Parent/Carer

I'am writing to you regarding some changes we hope to make to improve the service you receive
from the summer playscheme your child has previously attended at Riverbrae school. lam aware
how much you and your child value the opportunity to attend the playscheme during the summer
holidays. We are looking at ways that we can improve the services on offer and also potentially offer
your child more time to attend the playscheme, if this is something you/they would wish.

To make these changes, we are reviewing the offer of transport to and from the playscheme. We
know that sometimes children have been on buses or taxis for too long, and this has taken away
from their time at the playscheme. There have also been occasions when the transport has not been
reliable and this has been frustrating for you.

For this summer, we would like to ask that if you can possibly transport your own child to and from
the playscheme, that you do so. We hope you’d appreciate the less children we need to provide
transport for, the more funding we can direct towards offering the best possible service for you and
your child. However for those of you who cannot provide your own transport, we will still be able to
arrange this for you. We will shortly put out a parental survey for you to indicate your transport
requirements.

If you have any questions over how this will work we’d be happy to chat to you. Please contact
Amanda Murray, amanda.murray@frenfrewshire.school
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